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Hello and welcome back to Austin’s Place. Despite what Punxsutawney Phil had to say, we’ve all had our minds on an early start 

to Spring! March is the month for all things green and getting ready for spring! We have all had a fun filled month transitioning 

out of the cold and are looking forward to the warmer days to come.  

This past Valentine’s Day we celebrated Lending Hearts and enjoyed BRGR’s signature BAM BAM milkshake. They were very 

delicious! We also got the chance to learn about Lending Hearts and their mission warmed us to our core. We are pleased to 

continue to support them and their amazing work. 

We have some big news to share as Austin’s Place is planning a big move. Sometime in the coming months we have plans to 

relocate to a new 22 acre facility in south Butler County. We are very excited as this will provide an opportunity to grow and 

expand into new areas. We have a lot of work to do to get ready but we know we are up to the challenge. More details will be 

forthcoming and we hope you will join us for our planned open house. This place really has to be seen to be believed. 

Be sure to check back next month and don’t forget to follow us on Facebook and Instagram! 

 

 
  

   

  
   
  
 
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
From the Director…  

Our United Way contribution 

code/book number for 

donations is: 12820486 

Ways to give back and help Austin’s Place: 

Austin’s Place shared their hearts on Valentine’s Day this 

year with Lending Hearts as a part of their campaign 

#ShareYourLendingHeart 

What’s Happening??- Spring Fling! 
We kick off March celebrating the birthday of Dr. Seuss by reading Wacky 
Wednesday and designing some new hats for the cat! Though March enters 

like a lion, we’re all wishing it will go out like a lamb with some pretty 
spring flower and springtime fun! The following week we hope to have the 
luck of the Irish on our side as we go green and celebrate St. Patrick’s Day! 
Of course at the end of the month we’ll put on our athletic shoes and take 

part in all of the March Madness hype! 


